
C2  EM CRP 
 
The Council endorses a target of taking the first steps at operationalizing EM in the small vessel 
strata in 2016. 
 
The Council supports the work of the EMWG to continue development of projects identified in  
the CRP tables, using the subgroup approach, with the goal of providing a document for SSC  
review at the February 2015 meeting. 
 
Additionally, the Council directs the EMWG to review progress by subgroups and report back to 
the Council at the December meeting. 
 
The Council also requests CRP partners provide budgets and timelines for the CRP projects for  
review by EMWG. 
 
Finally, the Council requests NMFS give the Council or the EMWG an opportunity to review the
Regional Implementation Plan for Electronic Technologies prior to submitting it to agency  
headquarters.  
 


